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Change in the management of Biovision

Zurich, 29 February 2024
“Nothing is as constant as change® (Heraclitus)

After four years of intensive and fruitful collaboration, Executive Director Frank Eyhorn is leaving Biovision
by mutual agreement. Cur foundation enjoyed continued growth under Frank’s leadership, and under the
Executive Commitee of Biovision as a whole. We are now in an excellent position, and the foundation is
evelving with fresh vigour to meet today’s major challenges on every level.

I would like to thanl Frank Eyhorn for his great dedication. I very much regret his departure. At the same
time, I am optimistic about the future, safe in the knowledge that I can count on the existing Executive Com-
mittee of Biovision and on a highly motivated and very professional team of employeas.

Iwould like to take this opportunity to thank all our partners, members, donors and the entire Biovision staff
for their commitment, trust and support.

Together we have achieved a great deal, and I can assure you that despite all the changes that are part of
life, Biovision will remain true to its vision, values and goals for sustainable develoepment, on which we are
so dependent for our commaon future.

Sincarely,

Hans Rudolf Herren
President

Biovision - Foundation for Ecological Development



